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INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Mustang Gaming Club Selected to Receive a Esports Lab
 
Houston, Texas: Galena Park I.S.D. would like to congratulate The Mustang Gaming Club at 
North Shore 10th Grade Center for being selected as one of the winners of the Build an Esports Lab 
Campaign presented by the High School Esports League (HSEL) and Army National Guard.

North Shore 10th Grade Center was selected out of 25 schools across the country to receive an 
Esports lab. The lab includes six high-end specialty computers, worth over $11,000. Over Spring 
Break, HSEL traveled to North Shore 10th Grade Center to build the computers with students as 
part of a STEM lesson on how to build computers.

Congratulations to The Mustang Gaming Club! 

Department of 
Communications 
Services

832.386.1231

Website:
www.galenaparkisd.com

LEADING... LEARNING... SERVING

Story Credits: Elyse Rountree


